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There is nothing wrong with our state's vote by mail system.  I make better informed 

choices when I have the time to research every candidate and measure at home.  In 

the many decades we have had VBM there have been no significant cases found of 

voter fraud, ballot theft, or ballot destruction.  VBM should be available to all 

Americans because it insures every citizen can cast a vote even if they have no 

transportation or work on election day.  Things like inclement weather or natural 

disaster on election day won't prevent citizens from casting a vote if we have VBM.  

Please oppose any and all attempts to repeal vote by mail. 


